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Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

October 6, 2019 
 
 

 

 
 

Hymn 

Welcome/Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Choir offering 

Hymn 

Prayer for the Missionary of the Week ........................... Mr. James Harrell 

Offering 

Hymn 

Musical Offering 

Message from God’s Word ....................................................... Bob Vallier 

Benediction 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday 4:00 p.m.  FCA Home Games 

 7:00 p.m. Missions Committee Meeting 

 

Tuesday 9:00 a.m Ladies Bible Study  

 4:00 p.m.  FCA Home Games 

 

Wednesday 7:00 p.m. Prayer & Bible Study; Kids4Truth;  

  Youth Group Golden Mile Gathering 

 

Thursday 7:00 p.m. Visitation 

 

Friday 4:00 p.m. FCA Home Games 

 

Saturday 8:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast   

 

  

  
 

  

 Oct.13 Missionary Sam Laterza (SS/AM)\ 

Oct. 13 Deacon Care Group Fellowship 

Announcements 

 

Welcome 
We would like to extend a special welcome to Bob Vallier from Church 

Business ministries who has been doing a financial review of our ministry 

books. He is speaking in both our Sunday School and morning service. We 

would also like to welcome Raymond Abou-Mekhiel, missionary to 

Lebanon. He will be with us in our evening service.  

 

Fall Men’s Retreat 
The Fall Men’s Retreat will be at Camp Rapidan from Oct. 18-19. 

Registration begins Friday at 5:30 pm, and the retreat ends at 2 pm on 

Saturday. The cost is $65 for the weekend, and all men 9th grade and up are 

welcome. You may register at www.camprapidan.com. A few brochures are 

available on the table. 

 

LMF Christmas Offering 
The Ladies Missionary Fellowship has begun collecting money to send to 

the wives of our missionaries as a special Christmas gift. If you are 

interested in giving, please place your offering in the offering plate and 

label it “LMF Christmas Offering.” Please see Nicole Pryor or Cindy 

Regner if you have any questions.  

 

Ladies Bible Study 
This Tuesday, October 8, we will have our first Ladies Bible Study. This 

Bible study will meet from 9-11am every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month 

until the end of May. Nursery is provided. Please see Mrs. Ramler if you 

have any questions.  

 

Happy Birthday 
Oct. 8 Nate Normoyle 

Oct. 8 Abigayle Lavoie 

Oct. 9 Cynthia Griffith 

 

Happy Anniversary  
    Oct.   8 Rod and Shelly Grimm 

    Oct. 12 Roland and Robin Thompson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Oct. 6 Oct. 13 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Juniors - D. Corselius Young Annor 

Primaries - D. Corselius Corselius R&H Wade 

 

Beginners - R. Thompson Briggs Harrell 

Toddlers - C. Black Annor Grimm 

 

*NURSERY 
Sunday School Cheryl C.  

 

Pearl A.  

 

Morning Worship Elaine W.  

Lizzy A.  

Becky B.  

Jill B.  

Evening Service Pearl A.  

Lizzy A.  
Carol B. ** 

Crystal B.  

Joyce B.  
Tammie W. ** 

Wednesday Tammie W.  

Elaine W.  

Tammie W.  

Bonnie H.  

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

 

Missionary of the Week: Roger and Mary 

Bergman/Spain: A few weeks ago the Bergman’s had a special 

service in which testimonies about Mari, a women who recently 

passed away, were give. During this serv  ice Mari’s husband, Juanio, 

brought his sister and brother-in-law. During this service the gospel 

was shared. Please pray that Juanio’s sister and borther-in-law heard 

what was said during the service and will accept Jesus as their Savior.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

     This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     6,770.00  $  98,063.31 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $     6,877.88 $  89,412.50 

Faith Promise Giving       $        615.00  $    7,402.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        563.46 $    7, 325.00  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday School   124       Sunday Evening N/A 

Sunday Morning 166 

Stewardship Report for Sept. 29, 2019 

Special Coming Events 

This Week’s Events 

Order of Service 

Attendance Report for Sept. 29, 2019 

We Are Here to Serve You 
Church Office (email: larney@fcamd.org)  301-473-5635 

Senior Pastor - Dr. Kent Ramler    240-490-7231 

Assistant to the Pastor - Mr. Matthew Arney  785-845-0003 

FCA Administrator - Mr. David Lavoie   864-230-4038 

Deacon Board Chairman - Mr. James Harrell 301-401-0141 

Trustee Board Chairman - Mr. Adam Black  240-422-4432 

http://www.camprapidan.com/

